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11.2.2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
More great learning happening in the classroom this week! 
 
Top left we have some science experiments happening in Y3; 
there were tuning forks, tambourines and all kinds of hands on 
equipment being used!  In the middle, Y1 (and all other classes I 
might add) were recognising Safer Internet Day on Tuesday.  
Here they were doing some activities based on the book 
‘Digiduck and the Magic Castle’.   
 
Safe use of the internet continues to be at the forefront of much 
of what we teach in Computing and other areas of the 
curriculum and we hope the children took away some useful 
messages.  One of the things a lot of parents/carers discuss with 
me and other members of staff is screen time and how to 
restrict it.  There are some really useful apps out there that 
allow you to do this – one of them being: ‘Famisafe’.  It’s really 
easy to use and allows parents/carers to set certain restrictions, 
including the amount of time the child can access a phone 
and/or device. 
 
Bottom left we have a photo of our newly created sensory path 
to the left of the MUGA.  The Eco-Council, ably led by Mr 
Holmes, Mrs Wilbur and Mr Shelton, have been busy 
throughout the week digging the path and filling it with chip 
bark.  And this is yet another project that YMCA have helped us 
with.  They have been great and our partnership with them 
continues to flourish.  Hopefully it will all be completed by the 
end of next half term  
 
And finally, as mentioned last week, the next Bee (aka 
competition) will be capital cities of the world and is scheduled 
to take place next Thursday.  Our four houses: 
 

 Wright 

 Strutt 

 Nightingale 

 Royce 
 
…will be battling it out so get rehearsing those cities! 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 

https://famisafe.wondershare.com/


 

 

 


